
 Greenwell Point Public School 

        NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together    

 

Phone:  444 71379                                 Fax:  444 71550                                     email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                      5th  August, 2019                                                             Term 3  Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

August 

6 P & C Meeting 

9 District Athletics 

         Science Excursion 

13 Christina Anu Excursion 

19 Book Fair  

21      Science Day 

23      Assembly, Grandpar-
ents Day & BBQ Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

In Week 3 of Term 3, schools across the state celebrate Education Week. 
This is a time to celebrate all that is good in Public Education. We celebrate 
the students for their hard work and achievements, the staff for their dedica-
tion and the families and communities that support us. This year we have de-
cided that we will celebrate education week in a slightly different way. Not 
only do we have Education Week this term, but we also have Science Week 
and Book Week in weeks 4 and 5. Therefore Greenwell Point Public will cele-
brate all three events in Week 5 of this term. 
 

On Monday, 19th August we will kick of our combined celebrations by com-
mencing our Book Fair. A display will be set up in the library for students , 
parents and extended family members to peruse a selection of books for pur-
chase. On Wednesday 21st August we will host a Doing Things Together Sci-
ence Day where students will be immersed in a day of Science based activi-
ties and on Friday 23rd there will be a Book Character Parade, a Grandpar-
ents Day Assembly and a BBQ lunch on the lawn. Students are encouraged 
to dress up in a character fitting with this year’s Book Week theme – 
‘Reading is my Super Power, What’s yours ?’ 
 

Please save this date to your calendar. We would love to see you all there. 
 

Our first lot of ‘Golden Ticket’ library winners have started coming through. 
Congratulations to Aisha Smith, Riley Watts and Jesse Tattam- Hartigan. 
Your prizes are on their way. There are still many more tickets hiding in 
books in the library. So don’t forget to borrow, borrow, borrow! 

This Friday sees our students head off on an excursion to Wollongong to 
compliment the work they are doing in Science. Please return notes and 
monies as soon as possible.  Please also return the notes for the Christina 
Anu excursion before Monday 12th August to allow us time to adequately pre-
pare numbers for buses. 

Best of luck to those students who are also forgoing the excursion to com-
pete at the District Athletics carnival! We know you will do us proud. 

Finally, if you would like to get more involved with the school, please come 
along to our P&C meeting which will be held on Tuesday 6th August at 6pm in 
the school library. We’d love to see you all there. 
 

Have a great week ! 

Mrs Catherine Glennan 
Principal 
 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



SCHOOL PHONE SYSTEM 

We have a new phone system, so the school is asking all parents to please make sure that we have the 

correct mobile phone number in our system. If your details have changed please just notify the office. 

P&C NEWS 

Meeting in the Library on Tuesday the 6th August at 6pm. This meeting will be a general P & C meeting. 

All welcome. 

CANTEEN—Mondays and Wednesdays  

All orders must be placed directly to the canteen before 9am and all lunch orders are to be written on a pa-

per bag with your child name, class and order.  

Helpers this week are:  

Wednesday 7th August: Mel K , Kathryn, Nat H 

Monday 12th August: Rachel, Kristi & Lyn 

 

PUB RAFFLE 

DESPERATLY NEEDING HELPERS: The school runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell 

Point Hotel. We are desperately looking for someone to help. If you are available to help any Friday from 

6pm until 7:30pm then please contact the school to put down your name. 

PUB ROSTER 

August 9th -CAN YOU PLEASE HELP (Just ring the school) 

16th: 

23rd: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

BOAT AWARDS 

   K/B- Myles & Kassius 

            1B– Deagan & Sasha 

            2/3G- Lani & Astrid 

            3/4B- Michael & Jade 

            5/6W-Ryan & Arana 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

  Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

David in 2/3 who turn 9 on Sunday 

Megan in 5/6 who turns 12 on Saturday 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 

A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 

 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  


